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September 16, 2019

We began our week with our children’s weekly Mass.  The priests will be at the 
Diocesan Institute this week.  As you know, our weekly Masses are usually on 
Wednesday.  Join us when it fits your schedule.  It is a very uplifting experience to listen 
to our amazing children participate at Mass.
 
If you have not already returned the blue form for our First All School Mass on Sunday, 
Sept. 23rd, at 9:30am OLS.

All grade levels will participate in “Circle of Grace” our Diocesan-Wide Safe 
Environment Program for children.  Attached is a parent letter stating the objectives of 
this program.  Also included is an “opt-out” form.  Please return if you do not wish your 
child to participate.

Please be aware the orange coned area is for DROP OFF ONLY.  Be considerate of 
those families who must quickly drop off their children to meet their daily schedule.  
There is ample parking for those who are able to join us for morning prayer.  We 
appreciate your cooperation.

______________________________________________________________________

Rummage Sale Volunteer

Family Name:  __________________________________________
Phone Number:  ________________________

I am available for the following days and hours to work the rummage sale:

          Days Hours
_____ Wed. Oct. 2nd ___________________________
_____ Thurs. Oct. 3rd ___________________________
_____ Fri. Oct. 4th ___________________________
_____ Sat. Oct. 5th ___________________________


